
             

N e w s l e t t e r 
 

 MARC  Newsletter of the Year – 2013 

 MAFCA Certificate of Merit – 2015, 2016 

MARC  Award of Highest Achievement – 2014, 2015 

  

 March, 2017 Volume 10, No. 3        

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Milder weather means motoring to the shore.” 
 

 

THE  

SOUTHSIDE  
A’s  

SOUTH METRO ATLANTA, GA 

MODEL A RESTORERS CLUB 
 Chartered March 1989  

MAFCA Chapter – Chartered May 2014 

 



~ 2 ~ 
 

Southside A’s  

2016 Board of Directors* 
 

Officers: 

Director: Jim Wingo*     404-683-7344 

nosomi2@gmail.com   

Vice-Director: Pat Tyler*    706-594-4610 

pat@patpamtyler.com  

Rec. Secretary/ Corr. Secretary:  

                         Kathy Huey*     770-328-4228 

                    kkhuey@gmail.com 

Treasurer:     Cheryl Simpson*    770-463-5833 

simp94@bellsouth.net 

 

Past Dir./Advisor:  Jason Carne 

28modela@att.net 

Committee Chairpersons: 
 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                              (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant)                                 

Tech Chair:            Tom Romine* 

Membership:      Jim Johnston 

Activities Director: Dick Carne* 

Historian/Scrapbook: Ann Hunter  

Mileage keeper:               Pat Tyler 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell 

Visit our website! 
 

Southsideas.com  

 

 

  

  2017 Southside A’s Club Events  
 

March 17-19 Noccaluta Falls, joint tour with 
CAMAFC. 

April 15 Blue Willow Inn and Hard Labor 
Creek State Park, joint tour with Gold 
Mine Region. 

May 6-7 National Infantry Museum and 
Soldier Center, LaGrange 

May 29 Memorial Day Parade, Senoia 

June TBD Summer Social 

August TBD Moonlight Tour 

September TBD Fun with Dick & Jane Tour 

October TBD Sweet Home Alabama Tour, joint tour 
with CAMAFC. 

November 11 SSA’s Annual Business Meeting 

December 2-3 Eufaula, AL Christmas Home Tour 
 

2017 Events of Interest  
 

March 23-26 MARC Membership Meet, 
Shipshewana, IN 

May 4-7 Bluegrass Tour, Southeastern Touring 
Group, Lexington, KY 

May 18-21  Social Security Run, HCCA, in 
Cartersville, GA 

June 2-3 Moultrie Swap Meet 

July 30-Aug.4 MARC National Meet, 
Gettysburg, PA 

Sept. 30-Oct. 1 Atlanta Concours d’Elegance, 
Chateau Elan, Braselton 

October 4-7 Hershey Swap Meet, AACA 

October 19-22 Outer Banks Tour, Southeastern 
Touring Group 

November 17-19 Moultrie Swap Meet 
 

Editor’s Note:   

Spring is in the air! New blossoms and fresh green leaves are 

popping into view, and the weather has been most favorable 

for getting out in our A’s. 

The March tour will be to Noccaluta Falls in Alabama. For 

last minute info look on page 11 of this issue. 

MAFCA is offering FREE memberships for first-timers, so 

if you are not a member yet check it out on page 10. 

And don’t forget to change your clocks when you turn in on 

Saturday, March 11.  Spring forward! 

--Gwyneth Shotwell 

 

mailto:nosomi2
mailto:pat@patpamtyler.com
mailto:kkhuey@gmail.com
mailto:simp94@bellsouth.net
mailto:Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
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Happy Birthday!  Happy  Anniversary!  

  
1st   - Richard Buff 25th –  Taylor & Judy Merrill 
2nd -  Larry Peterson 26th  -  Charlie & Barbara Biggs 
6th   -  Phil Meyers  
6th  -  Pam Bohanan  
8th  -  Mike Foran  
10th – John Keller   
14th  - Carol Foran  
16th  - Betty Fagundes  
16th  - Cheryl Simpson  
18th  - Mike Harrington  
  

 

Notes from Our Director 

It appears that Spring has sprung early this year and we are well on our way to some exciting 

touring. Now’s the time to get your Model A out and get it tuned and ready for some serious miles. 

Safety is always a concern when you take out an 80+ year old car. Remember safety is up to you 

and if you need help never hesitate to reach out to those in the club that can help give you some 

wisdom based on their experience.  

February was highlighted with a wonderful Valentine’s Day lunch on the 18th we had a great 

turnout at Maguire’s Irish Pub in Senoia. In In March we will join with the Central Alabama Club 

for a outing to Noccaluta Falls and Little River Canyon on March 17th and 18th. Noccaluta Falls 

Park is a 250-acre public park located in Gadsden. The main feature of the park is a 90-foot 

waterfall with a trail winding through Black Creek Gorge at its base. If you haven’t signed up for 

this tour I would highly recommend it. Our sister club in Alabama is known for its well organized 

and interesting tours. MARC also has a planned membership meeting in Shipshewana Indiana and 

a few of us are planning to journey up in modern cars to enjoy the great seminars put on by MARC. 

Also, look for some “flash” tours which will be short notice and that will normally be based on 

weather. On sunny afternoons we will take some back roads to interesting places around our area. 

As always, we are looking for any and all of you interested in organizing tours or just helping out 

with our club's activities. Currently we are on the lookout for anyone interested in chairing a 

committee on fashion. Our Nutwood Plantation luncheon proved to be even more “period correct” 

with a number of members dressing for the occasion. There seems to be a lot of interest in period 

fashion and it will take some leadership to make it a consistent part of our outings. So, if you have 

an interest in providing leadership in this area please let me know. 

Let me know if you have any questions about the club or things you think can make the club 

better.  

See you down the road,  

-Jim   
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VALENTINE’S DAY IN SENOIA 

By Kathy Kelly-Huey 

A rainy day didn’t stop the club from enjoying one another, even though the driving tour will be saved for 

another day. We gathered at Maguire’s restaurant in Senoia Georgia for lunch after dodging several Walking 

Dead tour groups visiting the village; happily, there were no Walking Dead Zombies to be found. 

Cheryl Simpson provided valentine treat bags for everyone, 

and Gwyneth Shotwell  and the Gerkens decorated our tables 

with glittery hearts. 

Many came dressed in Valentine’s red while Fred and Kathy 

Huey came dressed in period attire. 

Fred’s shoes, slacks, shirt, tie, vest and jacket all came from local 

Goodwill Stores. He has become quite the connoisseur of fine 

clothing with a discerning eye for fashion from the era.  All 

those years of watching TV are now paying off!  His very good 

looking Fedora was found on E-Bay. He said he looked at 

several types of Fedora’s and now has quite a collection.  His 

pocket watch was his grandfather's. Fred  purchased a watch 

chain which was a nice touch to complete the outfit . 

Kathy’s blue vintage hat was purchased while on tour at an antique 

store two years ago. Her pointed high heeled boot/shoes were 

purchased at a Goodwill store two months ago.  The blue dress 

from Penney’s , a black duster purchased 20 years ago when 

dusters made a 

short comeback 

and the blue 

wool cloak 

purchased years 

ago from the 

Bemidji Woolen 

Mills in 

Minnesota.  

Tips from Fred 

and Kathy – 

pieces from various sources will help create a future look. 

Start looking now. Look into your closet to see what you 

already have and adapt to the look. Goodwill, consignment 

shops, antique stores and E-bay are fun ways to purchase 

period looking clothing.  Who says pretending has to end at 

childhood?  

 

 

 
Kathy & Fred Huey showing us how the "Era Image” is done. 

A happy Gary delights Tina & Jason Carne 

 (and the rest of us!) 

Valentine’s red was certainly the preferred color. 
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APRIL 15, 2017 
TOUR WITH THE GOLDMINE REGION 

 

   
 

Join us as we tour to the beautiful Blue Willow Inn in Social Circle, GA for their famous buffet lunch.  

We will be touring with members of the Gold Mine Region, and following our meal we will take the back 

roads from Social Circle to visit Hard Labor Creek State Park. 

 

More details to follow, including caravan information.  Watch your email for updates.  If you have 

questions, contact Dick Carne at dickcarne@gmail.com or 770-940-9044. 

 

 
 

Save the Date 

                             May 6-7, 2017:  Southside A’s will be visiting the  

   National Infantry Museum, Columbus, GA 

      

 

 

 

mailto:dickcarne@gmail.com
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Featured Photo of the Month: (As with 2016, we will be featuring photos that glorify the Model A in all 

its varied styles, and enhanced by beautiful or intriguing settings.  Keep track of your favorites throughout the year and 

we will once again take a tally and announce the winner for “Miss 2017.”)   
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MAFFI UPDATE:   
  

We have been busy working on our new exhibits for Model A Day, 

Sept. 16, 2017 and are very excited about them.  The new interactive 

'starting display' should be ready to go by Model A Day and will 

present a challenge for anyone wanting to climb onto the seat and go through the steps required to start a 

Model A.  We are looking at the possibility of having two new truck exhibits, a Stand Drive Milk truck and 

a 1928 AA Express Bed Truck.  We are also beginning to work on a "Fords Around the World" exhibit and 

should have a GAZ engine (originally manufactured in Russia) also ready to go by Model A Day.  So, there 

will be lots of new things to see in the Model A Museum and new exhibits at the Gilmore as well. 

FEBRUARY  

MARCH  

EDITOR’S NOTE:  Although no one 

seemed to notice, our “Featured Photo” 

last month was a holdover from the 

January issue! So to make up for that faux 

pas, we are including both February and 

March in this month’s issue. 
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DISTRIBUTOR NOTCH 

By Tom Romine 

(EDITOR’S NOTE: This month we begin monthly tech tips from our members – real life experience and know-how. If you 

have a tip you’d like to share, send it to our Tech Chair, Tom Romine at modelatom@comcast.net. ) 

Henry’s Service Bulletin’s tell us ‘Plate lever notch in distributor must not be altered’. In timing your 

engine the ‘spark control rod lever’ should have full travel up and down on the quadrant and have full motion 

in the distributor body notch, just short of the ends of the notch in the distributor body. 

I measured 5 different distributor body notches. Guess what. All 5 measured differently, from as small as .790 

inch to as large as 1.05 inches. Per Diagram Fig 950, we are to have 20 degrees of travel. Which dimension 

gives us 20 degrees of travel? We have ¼ inch difference. To the best of my calculations, I have found that 

1.00 inch will give us a full 20 degrees of travel.   

If you have a Spring Back Action on your ‘spark advance lever’, either your arm is not centered in the 

distributor notch or the notch is to short. You can file the notch wider, to get the correct width or travel. Don’t 

overdo it stay right at the 1.00 inch dimension. If the notch measures 1.00 inch, then the Service Bulletin says 

to ‘bend’ the ‘control rod lever’ Fig 951 and 952. However, todays aftermarket ‘control rod levers’ are very 

flimsy. Look out – they will break very easily. So what do you do…..? Be very, very careful. 

Now for a two tooth column, my way is to loosen the steering column tube. Loosen the two screws inside 

under the gas tank (that holds the clamp around the column). Then loosen the clamp bolt under the hood (on 

the clamp at the bottom of the column). The column may be tight due to dirt or rust. Then just twist the column, 

clock wise or counter clock wise, to bring the travel, on the arm, where you want it. No chance of breaking the 

‘control rod lever.’  

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

The Tech Corner 

mailto:modelatom@comcast.net


~ 8 ~ 
 

FASHION FINDS…  By Gwyneth Shotwell 

Continuing our efforts to offer easy ways to have fun 
with era fashions, here are a couple of examples of ladies 
pants.  Since most of us rarely wear dresses, the prospect 
of developing a dress outfit from the Model A era can 
seem daunting. 

Pants were often seen in the lounging or beach “pajama” 
style. These tended to be flowing and feminine, and 
either colorful and playful, or more 
monochromatic…whichever suited one’s personal style. 

A brief search on Google for sewing patterns produced 
this McCall’s pattern for pants, that can be easily paired 
with a soft blouse and draping sweater that can often be 
found at Ross Dress for Less, T.J. Maxx, etc. 

The other advantage to creating a pants outfit is that the 
shoe portion is a bit easier than for dresses.  Simple 
white canvas Keds are perfectly appropriate, and a 
simple ballet flat would blend in as well.   

      

 

This is McCall’s pattern #3003, available in three sizes, and available on DecadesofStyle.com for 

$18.00.  In addition to the option of sewing, or having a seamstress to the job, it’s not unreasonable 

to anticipate being able to find similar styles in charity shops or consignment stores. 

Keep an open mind and have fun on your scavenger hunt!  I’ll continue to offer suggestions as I 

find them.  And if you’ve got a good find, share it with me and I’ll put it in this column. 
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Highlights from the Feb., 2017 

Board Meeting 

 
Meeting was held Feb. 13, 2017, at Fried 
Tomato Buffet in Newnan. 
 
Technical Chair: Tom Romine 
 
10 tech tips have been forwarded to him. The 
Board suggested he edit/review the tips prior 
to sending them to the Newsletter editor. We 
should have enough tech tips through August 
2017. September –December still needed. Keep 
articles to around 500 words if possible. 

Suggestions for the next tech meet could be 
“Vehicle check out for tour readiness”.  We have 
many new members who are new to touring 
and their cars. Jim Wingo and Tom Romine to 
discuss when and where. Bob Simpson and 
Kathy Huey offered to provide location and 
food if needed. 

MAFFI Liason: Gwyneth Shotwell 
 
Because we support MAFFI there are 42 videos 
available for loan for those who support the 
museum. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fashion: 
 
Nutwood Plantation luncheon showed that 
there is an interest in fashion, as several 
members came in period attire. 

At the June Social encourage people to dress in 
Era clothing. At that social perhaps we could 
find someone to take that role on. 

Pam Rader is willing to help repair and alter 
clothing as needed. 

 New Business: 

Jim Wingo suggested to do another survey to 
the club to solicit interest. More specifics about 
what people want to see or do.  Reinforce that 
all the club members would be involved.  Places 
to go things to do.  

Next meeting will be March 13. Location TBD. 

 
Submitted by Kathy Kelly Huey – Recording 
Secretary. 
 
 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Balance as of Dec. 31, 2016: $2,838.39 

Deposits: Dues $225.00 

Expenses:  - $322.59 

Balance as of Jan. 31, 2017: $2,740.80 

  

 

When a clock is hungry it 

goes back four seconds.  

--Chuckle of the month 

 

 

 

 

Change your clocks at bedtime, 
Saturday, March 11 
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Members of Southside A’s:  

The Central Alabama Model 

“A” Ford club invites you to 

tour with us to Noccaluta 

Falls & Little River Canyon 

March 17-19, 2017.  

 FRIDAY March 17, 2017: 

Arrival and check in at the in 

Oxford Alabama, with 

registration in the motel 

lobby 12 noon to 5 p.m. After 

check in you can visit local antique stores looking 

for those great finds you just cannot do without. 

p.m. The fun will continue Friday evening at 6:00 p.m. with some good ”ole” Model “A” fellowship, 

a 50/50 drawing, and the famous “FIREHOUSE DINNER” in Gerald Grizzard’s Model “A” Ford 

Museum, 1 mile from the host motel. 

SATURDAY March 18, 2017: We will depart at 8:00 a.m. for a scenic drive to Gadsden Alabama 

and a visit to the Noccaluta Falls complex. It was originally known as the Black Creek Falls and is a 

250 acre park with its main feature a 90 foot waterfall with a trail winding through the gorge at its 

base. After our tour we’re off through the countryside to Fort Payne Alabama for lunch. After lunch 

we saddle up again in the “ole” A Model and continue on to Little River Canyon where you will be 

able to drive at your own pace, stopping at any overlook of your choose and enjoying the 

magnificent view. We will motor back to Oxford for the end of an adventure on the Model “A” 

Highway. For those who stay overnight an evening meal will be planned at a local restaurant 

lf you would like to tow your Model “A” Ford to the tour there will be a designed parking area for 

tow vehicles 1 mile from the host Motel. Coordinate requirements with Gerald Grizzard at (256) 

835-2998 or Cell (256) 310-6463. 

All reservations at the Sleep Inn, must be made no later than February 17, 2017 in order to receive 

the group discounted rate of $79.00 plus tax, the $5.00 charge per extra person has been waived 

for this tour. Be sure to mention that that you are with the Central Alabama Model “A” Ford Club 

Tour when making your reservations, Contact the Sleep Inn at (256) 831-2191. 88 Colonial Drive, 

Oxford, Alabama 

Fire up Henry’s Finest and join us in Oxford, Alabama. Registration form attached, if you need 

additional information: contact Gerald Grizzard: Office (256) 835-2998, or Cell: (256) 310-6463, 

Email:  Gfireman52@aol.com or Cecil Freeman emailcfreeman43@aol.com or cell  (256) 225-3250 

 

REGISTRATION FORM, NEXT PAGE: 

 

 

 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:emailcfreeman43@aol.com
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MARCH 17-18, 2017 

LITTLE RIVER CANYON TOUR REGISTRATION FORM  

Name: Name of Guest(s): 

 

 

Street Address: City: Apt./Suite: 

Zip Code: Phone Number: Email: 

Cell Number: Car Club: 

Year of Car: Model of Car: License No.: Trailering:  Y  /  N 

        (Circle One) 

Arrival:  FRI  / SAT 

       (Circle One) 

Auto Insurance Company: Auto Insurance Policy Number: 

Event Registration: Qty.: @ Fee: Total: 

Registration Fee (Per car)  @   $10.00 (per car) $ 

Friday – Welcome “Firehouse” Dinner  @ $15.00 (per person) $ 

Saturday – Admission to Noccaluta Falls Park  @ $4.00 (per person) $ 

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED: (Refunds made on a case by case basis) 
$ 

 

Make your reservations directly with the Sleep Inn by calling (256) 831-2191. 

If reservations are made by February 17, 2017, you will be eligible for the group rate of $79.60 plus tax 

 

The signers agree to indemnity and hold harmless for any and all liability due to my attendance and participation in the 

2017 Little River Canyon Tour, the Central Alabama Model “A” Ford Club (CAMAFC), CAMAFC Members, their officers, 

directors, staff and any and all constituents acting on behalf of the aforementioned affiliations and/or Tour Volunteers. 

Submission of this Tour Registration Form (signed or unsigned) constitutes acceptance of the terms of this release. The 

vehicle being used has all required automobile insurance established by state statute.  

Please Make Your Checks Payable to the “Central Alabama Model ‘A’ Ford Club” 

Please send completed registration form and payment NO LATER THAN MARCH 17, 2017 to  

LITTLE RIVER CANYON TOUR, 1309 Magnolia Curve, Montgomery Alabama 36106 

 

Signed______________________________________________________________________________ Dated ___________________________________ 
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MODEL “A” FORD SWAP  

  MAY 6, 2017 

Members of the Southside A’s are invited to attend the Central 

Alabama Model “A” Ford club’s swap meet on Saturday (9:00 to 3:00 

p.m.) May 6, 2017, 9259 Vaughn Rd, Pike Road, Al 36064 (Next to Montgomery) This will be a great time for 

your members to kick some tires, find that part they have been looking for, or an item you just can’t do 

without. Parts from a major Model “A” Ford estate will be for sale. 

DIRECTIONS: 

From I-85 North: Take Exit 11 (Mitylene/Mt. Meigs) exit), onto Chantilly parkway continue 2.5 miles to the 

last road on your right before your get to Vaughn Road, turn right at the Model A sign to the back entrance 

and park as directed. 

From I-85 South:  Take Exit 11 (Mitylene/Mt. Meigs) exit), turn left back under the overpass onto Chantilly 

parkway continue 2.5 miles to the last road on your right before your get to Vaughn Road, turn right at the 

Model A sign to the back entrance and park as directed. 

If you have any question contact Paul M Majerick at cell (3434) 312-3029, home (334) 269-1309 or email 

paulmajerick@aol.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE: Saturday, March 25, 2017 

TIME: 9:00 am to 11:00 am 

PLACE: First Baptist Church of Sandy Springs 

    650 Mt. Vernon Highway, corner of Glenridge Dr. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:paulmajerick@aol.com
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2017 National Events 

 

           MARC Membership Meet:   
 Visit: Hudson, National Truck, Auburn-
Cord-Duesenberg, Ford US and Studebaker 
Museums.   

Host Hotel:  Blue Gate Garden Inn 
105 E Middlebury St.   
888-447-4725 

www.bluegategardeninn.com     

 

 

 

MARC National Meet – Gettysburg, PA 
                   July 30 – August 4, 2017 

Check out the website for the host club for info: 

http://hubcitymodelaclub.com/marc-meet-2017/ 

 

 

 

MAFCA National Tour – 

Pacific Coast Highway 
September 24-29, 2017 

ddd 

Hosted by the Bakersfield Region, tour from Paso 

Robles, CA to the Golden Gate in San Francisco. 

Information and registration forms are in the 

March/April issue of The Restorer magazine, and 

online at MAFCA.COM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://hubcitymodelaclub.com/marc-meet-2017/
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Items For Sale 

 FOR SALE: (NEW) 1931 Model A Deluxe 

Tudor. All original, black on black. 

Good condition with extra parts. 

Bought from Roy Frost. Asking $14,000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call Doug 256-237-5802 

 

FOR SALE: 1931 Deluxe Model A Roadster. 

Indented firewall.  Runs and drives.  Asking 

$12,500.Contact: Gary Doner – 

gdoner4822@comcast.net or 239-860-2726. 

        

  

 

 

 

   FOR SALE: 1931 S/W Town Sedan. Nice paint; 

cranks and runs well. Interior okay, but not show 

quality. In Oxford, AL. Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com  

   FOR SALE: 1929 4-door Town Sedan. All original, 

incl. engine and interior.  Less than 12,000 original 

miles. Very nice original Model A. In Oxford, AL. 

Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

  Gfireman52@aol.com 

 FOR SALE: Safety Cones - 18" Reflective and 

Collapsible. These compact cones are perfect to 

keep in your Model A for all kinds of 

situations.  They are good quality and new in the 

box.  Limited 

Supply.  $10. each.      

HarrySaunders,  404-352-

2946 or w4kj@arrl.net. 

 FOR SALE: 1929 Tudor Sedan. A “9” out of 10. 

Located in Eastman, GA. “Iris” is a great ride.  

Would like offers around $14K. 

Contact: Bobby Ray Holland - 478-231-8753    

 

 

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but 

all copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, 

or I may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available. Email Jim 

Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call (770) 710-2153 

 

    

 

 

mailto:gdoner4822@comcast.net
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:w4kj@arrl.net
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
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Club Items 

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org         

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215 

 or  besch105@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

jamesrj@charter.net 

 

 

 

               

          
 

 
 

 

 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:jamesrj@charter.net
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                 Invitation to join Model “A” Restorers Club 
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $45.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $55.00 ( ) International $61.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

Model A Restorers Club Purpose: 

The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

The Southside A’s Newsletter: 

The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of 

the Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of 

copyrighted articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily 

reflect the views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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